
 

 

 

 
 

Tuesday 11th May 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians and 1st, 2nd, 3rd and 5th Year Students, 
 
We are writing to let you know that next Wednesday 19th May 2021 our 6th Year Leaving Cert Mass and 
Graduation Day is taking place. 
 
We are very disappointed for our current 6th Years who have missed many activities over the last two 
years, activities that we are unable to reschedule for them as the COVID restrictions have not lifted 
sufficiently to do so.  As a school community we have decided to do our best to give our Class of 2021 as 
memorable a Graduation Day as possible. 
 
For health and safety reasons we feel that the best way to do this is to allow all other students in 1st Year, 
2nd Year, 3rd Year and 5th Year to take a day to study at home for their Exams. 

 
**Note: In order to facilitate this 3rd Year parents/guardians and students should note that the Geography 
House Exam has moved to Monday 17th May at 11am (i.e. there will be no exam or school on Wednesday 
19th May for 3rd Years).  An updated timetable has been posted in the 3rd Year Office 365 Team. 

 
We hope that this will allow everyone to benefit in some way, either gaining time at home to study for 
exams, or allowing for the physical space for 6th Years and their teachers to celebrate their Leaving Cert 
Mass and Graduation Day safely here in school. 

 
Thank you to everyone for your support of this plan. 
 
We wish all students well as they prepare for house exams in the next few weeks. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 

Anne Mc Grath,     Sarah Rice, 
Principal      Deputy Principal 

 

 

 

http://www.loretoclonmel.ie/

